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Upcoming Events...
Mark your calendars and save the date for the 7th Annual 
Awards Banquet.  �e banquet will be held on April 9th, 
2011 at the Omni Hotel in Houston. 
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�e 7th Annual Billfish Tournament,  the 
Lone Star Shootout, will be held in Port 
O’Connor at Caracol Marina, June 21-26th, 2011.  
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Happy New year to our Members and 
Corporate Sponsors!  

2010 brought an incredibly successful banquet, as well 
as a record turnout for the newly renamed Lone Star 
Shootout Billfish Tournament in Port O’Connor.  With 
the proceeds from both successful events, we were able 
to fund our Scholarship Program and Charitable 
Programs including The Billfish Foundation’s Gulf 
Coast Thunder Program, Houston Safe Boating 
Council’s Water Activity Day Events as well as the 
annual inshore fishing tournament in Port O’Connor, 
Warrior’s Weekend.

Meet Colt Cook, one of our 2010-2011 Scholarship 
recipients! Thanks to your contributions, Colt will 
continue his education at University of Texas.

A few words from Colt...  The 2010 Houston Big Game Fishing Club 
Scholarship has been an enormous help to me and my research at the 
University of Texas Marine Science Institute. The funds are being used to 
directly fund my research into fishery and food web ecology. With the 
help of the Houston Big Game Fishing Club I have been able to jump start 
my research project and move forward in helping conserve vital Gulf of 
Mexico fisheries. 

Please welcome our newest board members, 
Fred Pyle and Kirk Elliott. 

We are excited about their contributions 
to the Club!

Membership renewal packets have been mailed!  
Enclosed in the packets is the 2011 Club Awards Program information.  
Read Closely as there have been changes to the angling rules.  If you did 
not receive your membership packet, please contact the Club.

Family Memberships are now available! Sign yourself, 
your spouse and your dependent children up today!  

Wahoo season is in full swing! Renew your membership now 
to participate in the Club’s 2011 Year Long Awards Program.  

Send us your fishing pictures!  
We love to include them on our 

website and in our 
brochures!

The HBGFC website is under construction. On January 
14th we will roll out the newly renovated site.  Check it 
out!  www.HBGFC.com!!!

Mississippi Gulf Coast Billfish Classic, 2007

Kurt, Kev, Mike, Bob, Chuck, Jeff & Kyle

We would like to extend our appreciation to 
our Diamond Level Corporate Sponsors, 

Galati Yacht Sales and Tilson Home 
Corporation.  

Galati Yacht Sales has loyally supported the Club since its inception.  
Tilson Home Corporation is a new Corporate Sponsor to the Club 
whose support will help us realize our Charitable Program goals.

2011 Verification Forms 
Visit:

http://hbgfc.com/veri�cation-forms.php

2011 Membership Forms 
Visit:

http://hbgfc.com/membership.php


